From: John Guich

To: City Council
Subject: Backyard Encampments
Date: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 7:15:29 AM

Zoning regulations should be against backyard encampments and not be
allowed.

You are not just attempting to house our population but will be
encouraging other jurisdictions

to send their problems to us.
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